
Whyteleafe Road (C227) Caterham 

Proposed Traffic Calming Measures 

Statement of Reasons 

Further to the new residential development in Whyteleafe Road, Caterham, it is proposed 

to implement new traffic calming measures to mitigate the impact of the additional traffic 

generated by the development.  

The existing traffic calming features on Whyteleafe Road will be extended from Cedar Park 

to just beyond the site access at 176 Whyteleafe Road to further reduce speeds and 

improve safety. 

The extension to the existing traffic calming will comprise 3 additional sets of speed 

cushions and a raised table approximately in the vicinity of 176 Whyteleafe Road. 
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